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Philadelphia LGBTQ Bar Association
.

Labor & Employment Shareholder Susie Cirilli was recently quoted in a news release issued by the

Philadelphia LGBTQ Bar Association congratulating Bar Member Rue Landau on her primary election victory

to be Philadelphia's first openly LGBTQ+ city councilperson.
.

“It is crucial for LGBTQ+ women to be at the table where decisions are being made. This primary win sends a

message to law students, young female LGBTQ+ attorneys, and employers in the city, that LGBTQ+ women

are making the moves to be in positions with power and influence,” said Susie Cirilli, shareholder at

Flaster/Greenberg P.C. and member of the Philadelphia LGBTQ Bar Association.
.

Read the entire release here.
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